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NAAC has approved to withdraw the SSR submitted by your HEI.
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Admin-Naac <noreply.onlineassessment@gmail.com> Thu, Jan 25, 2024 at 5:58 PM
To: NAZIR AJMAL MEMORIAL COLLEGE OF EDUCATION <principal.namce@gmail.com>

NATIONAL ASSESSMENT AND ACCREDITATION COUNCIL

NAZIR AJMAL MEMORIAL
COLLEGE OF EDUCATION

Dear Sir/ Madam,

Kindly refer to your submission of Self-study Report (SSR) for Assessment and
Accreditation (A&A) process by NAAC. The Standing Committee (SC) constituted
by the Executive Committee (EC) of NAAC, in its 183rd Meeting of the Standing
Committee of EC meeting held on 2024-01-25 has approved to withdraw the SSR
submitted by your HEI.

Hence, as per NAAC Policy to withdraw Accreditation applications by Higher
Education Institutions (HEIs), your HEI may host the information that it has
withdrawn/not completed the process on the HEI website and the information will
be hosted on NAAC website too. The HEI will be allowed to apply for A&A only
after a period of one year from the date of submission of the SSR. The fees
submitted by HEI for Assessment and Accreditation process so far will be forfeited.

For details on the revised guidelines, please visit our website: www.naac.gov.in
from time to time.

With best wishes,

Yours sincerely,

DIRECTOR, NAAC
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